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GE has advised us that due to a lack of action on the part of Congress around a critical trade agency, they have been 
forced to reallocate some of its workforce to other countries. We are told that it was necessary for the company to 
make this move in order to have a production base in countries with functional export credit agencies. Team South 
Carolina has worked hard over the past five years, creating over 70,000 jobs in 45 out of 46 counties, and we will 
continue to strengthen relationships with GE and all of our existing industry.
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